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17th May 2021 
 
 
Dear Senator Moore, 

 

Fiscal Stimulus Fund – Tranche 2 Initial Draft Recommendations 

 

Further to my letter dated the 30th of April 2021, with which I provided documentation related to 

Tranche 2 applications, I am now able to provide you with the interim draft recommendations from 

the Fiscal Stimulus Oversight Group. Those applications recommended for funding at this stage 

are detailed in the attachment to this letter and this information is provided on a confidential basis. 

The intention is that the Fiscal Stimulus Oversight Group will do further work on the remaining 

business cases and I will be able to provide additional information to you once I am in receipt of 

further details. 

As part of the appraisal process, please could I ask that you review the recommended schemes 

and provide me with comments by the 24th of May 2021. If you wish to provide comments on 

those schemes for which there is not yet a recommendation, then I am content for you to do so. 

As always, if you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me or my 

officers. 

 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Deputy Susie Pinel 
Minister for Treasury and Resources 
 
D +44 (0)1534 440215 
E s.pinel@gov.je 
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